ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2019/59 03.01.2019

To,

Shri Anshu Prakash,

Additional Secretary, (Telecom),
Sanchar Bhawan,

20, Asoka Road,

New Delhi, 110001

Sir,

Sub: - Holding the first meeting of the Institutional Mechanism - reg.

With reference to the subject mentioned above, we wish to bring the following to your kind notice.

The AUAB was informed at 17:00 hrs. on 02.01.2019, by the SR Branch of the BSNL Corporate Office, that
the the first meeting of the Institutional Mechanism would be held on 03.01.2019.

In this regard we wish to bring to your kind notice that the General Secretaries of the three major
orgnaisations, viz., Shri P.Abhimanyu, GS, BSNLEU, Shri Chandeshwar Singh, GS, NFTE and Shri Prahlad Rai,
GS, AIBSNLEA, are out of Delhi. Hence, it is requested that the meeting proposed to be held today may
kindly be rescheduled to be held next week.

Further, it is also requested that the meetings of the Institutional Mechanism may kindly be notified by
giving sufficient time to the representatives of the AUAB, since frequently they undertake organisational
tours to various parts of the country.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

e

Com. P. Abhimanyu
Convenor, AUAB.

Mobile: 9868231113

Fax :011-25894862

E-mail : bsnleuchg@gmail.com

Copy to: (1) Shri Anupam Shrivastava, CMD BSNL, New Delhi — 110001
(2) Ms. Sujata T. Ray, Director (HR), BSNL, New Delhi — 110001
(3) Shri A.M. Gupta, GM (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi — 110001



